
All The World’s A Stage Theatre Program

Presents our Spring Musical production of: 


This fun, high energy show runs approximately 1 hour and 30 minutes 

and is the perfect musical for the whole family!


All performances held at Oradell Public School’s Auditorium 


Friday, May 17th at 7:00 PM

Saturday, May 18th at 1:00 PM and 7:00 PM


Sunday, May 19th at 1:00 PM

Reserved seating at $15.00 per ticket 


Purchase tickets in advance (click link or scan QR code below): 

https://atwas.seatyourself.biz

Children 3 and under, sharing a seat with a parent, do not require a ticket.

Please note that ticket sales are final and non-refundable.


Tickets may also be purchased at the door (cash only).


Special Photo Opportunity with Mary Poppins, Bert, Jane and Michael:

You are welcome to arrive 30 minutes before the shows to take your own photo of your child with our characters!

For further information: atwas300@gmail.com 

Carol Richardi      Nikki Hendricks      Chris Schlegel 


The contents of this flyer are provided solely as a public service. 

The event or activity described here is not in any way affiliated with the Oradell Public School, 


nor is it endorsed by the Oradell Board of Education. 
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